
I am going to

The Mosley 
Academy

I can’t wait!



Hello! My name is 
Mrs Gwynn and I will 

be your class 
teacher when you 
join in September. 

This is Mrs 
Travers, I am your 
Teaching Assistant  



When you come to school in the morning 
you will come onto the playground and 

your teacher will meet you here. 

You will come into school through 
these doors. 



This is where you will hang 
your coat. 

These are the toilets that you use. 



You place your water bottle in the water bottle basket. At the end of the day, you take 
it home to get cleaned and refilled for the next day. 



This is our class reading area. You will take a book home from your reading group each 
week and a book that you can read for pleasure with your grown-up. 



You will have a drawer with your name on. This is where you can put your belongings and 
your cardigan / jumper if you get too hot! 

Please don’t bring any toys into school from home because we know that you would be 
upset if they get lost or broken! 



This is our amazing classroom that we learn in. 



This is our lovely outdoor learning area. You will get to play here every day. 



This is our school hall. We use this space for PE, assemblies and special events. We eat 
our lunch in here. 



We play on the playground at 
lunchtime.  

When the grass is dry, we play 
on the field. 



At The Mosley Academy, we want children to enjoy starting school and we 
understand the need to support them with this new experience. Through 
discussing this booklet with your child regularly, they will gain a much 
clearer view of what will happen at school. This may help to minimise any 
anxieties that they may have. Talking to your child about starting school 
in a positive way will also help them to be confident about it themselves.

Thank you for your support. 

The EYFS team. 


